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April 2012
Your Excellency,

Re: AHMAD ZEIDABADI

I have read with concern about the case of Ahmad Zeidabadi. This journalist and human rights campaigner is subject to a six-year prison term followed by five years of internal exile upon release and banned from all types of social and political activities for life. He is currently in Raja'i Shahr Prison, in Karaj, where conditions are said to be harsh.

After being arrested on 21 June 2009, he was apparently held without access to lawyers or family for over a month in a cell measuring only 1m x 1.5m. It is reported that during this period he was subjected to beatings and harassed. Groups monitoring human rights believe that he is being imprisoned for exerting his right to freedom of expression and speech.

My urgent appeal, Excellency, is that you authorise the immediate and unconditional release of Ahmad Zeidabadi and that human rights workers will be allowed to carry out their peaceful actions without restriction or threat of retaliation.

Yours respectfully and sincerely,

